For this week’s High-five Friday we would like to recognize Michael Davis. Michael has been a part of our team approaching 3 years. He first started with us as a mover and quickly made his way up the ranks because of his commitment and reliability. Michael has been our in home consultant for the last 2 years. his experience has allowed him to provide our customers with the peace of mind they need. From taking a call in the office to taking care of our customers on the job, Michael has done it all and continues to do so. Our customers trust in our service thanks to the way in which he represents the brand. We want to say thank you Michael for all you do and this high-five’s to you.
 
Here are what a few of our customers have had to say about Michael
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